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MEMO

Date:
March 9, 2021



Re: COVID-19 Screening and Testing 
 
Testing:

Currently Lambton Public Health’s Student Testing Centres are operating at reduced hours to accommodate capacity needed at COVID-19 vaccine clinics. We wish to remind parents that children in school or childcare that require a COVID-19 test will always need to book an appointment. Drop-ins cannot be accommodated. If a School Testing Centre option is not available parents/guardians can book an appointment at a Public Assessment Centre. Access to additional details for local testing and assessment can be found at https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/2019-novel-coronavirus/testing-criteria/. 
Screening:   

If a student is symptomatic, Your Child is Sick, Now What? resource. 

On-line Ontario COVID-19 school screening tool: https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

Note: You will get a recommendation on what to do next. If the symptoms are due to common allergies or another underlying condition, consider contacting your health care provider to support the discussion with your childcare provider/school.
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